
26557 Civic Centre Road

Keswick, Ontario L4P 3G1

90s-476-4301

GEORGINA

May 25, 2017

Mr. Christopher Raynor, Clerk
Regional Municipality of York
17250 Yonge Street
Newmarket, ON L3Y 621

Re: Regional Council Governance

Dear Mr. Raynor:

Please be advised that the above referenced matter was considered at the meeting of
Council on May 24,2017. With respect to the request by the Region of York regarding
Regional Council Governance, the Council of the Town of Georgina adopted the
following motion:

That Council receive Report No. AD-2017-0024, prepared by the Clerk's Division,

Administrative Services Department dated May 24,2017, regarding a request from York
Regional Council to start the process to change the size of Regional Council by increasing
the number of members from Vaughan from four to five.

That Council consider the request from Regional Council.

That Council not consent to change the size of Regional Council by increasing the number
of members from Vaughan from four to five.

That the Clerk be directed to notify the Regional Council and all York Region municipalities
of Çouncil's decision with respect to this issue prior to May 31 ,2017 '
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cc:

lly,

Espinosa, B ,JD
Clerk

Michael de Rond, Clerk, Town of Aurora
Fernando Lamanna, Clerk, Town of East Gwillimbury
Gillian Angus-Traill Clerk, Town of Whitchurch-Stouftuille
Barbara McEwan, Clerk, City of Vaughan
Lisa Lyons, Clerk, Town of Newmarket
Kimberley Kitteringham, Clerk, City of'Markham
Stephen Huycke, Clerk, Town of Richmond Hill
Kathryn Moyle, Clerk, Township of King
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